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New Communities in East Devon - Recommendation from Cabinet meeting on 1 May 2024 

Report summary: 

This report sets out the Cabinet recommendation to Council arising from their consideration of a 
report on New Communities in East Devon. 

Note: The references in this report to Paper A relate to the relevant report considered by the 
Cabinet with recommendations for Full Council to consider and are appended to this report for 
reference. 

 

Is the proposed decision in accordance with: 

Budget    Yes ☐ No ☒ 

Policy Framework  Yes ☒ No ☐  

Recommendation: 

That Council approves that a budget of up to £80,000 is made available from the general fund to 

ensure that capacity is in place to undertake both the Community Governance Review for 
Cranbrook and wide strategic review of asset and service delivery in major new developments. 

 

Reason for recommendation: 

To ensure that new communities in the District continue to be supported by high quality community 
infrastructure and public services. 

To ensure that there are effective governance arrangements in place, both currently and to 
support the continued expansion of Cranbrook.   

 

Officer: Andrew Melhuish, Democratic Services Manager (andrew.melhuish@eastdevon.gov.uk ) 
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